RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN

Friday, December 7, 2018
Faculty/Students
The Nurse’s Office will be open for emergencies only during homeroom and 1st period due to Health Screenings.
The Honor Roll Breakfast is scheduled for December 13th during 2nd period in the Cafeteria.  
Students
FRESHMEN: Concession stand sign-ups are outside room 113 on the bulletin board. When you work a game, it goes toward your senior trip. Sign up now!

Explorers:  All Explorers that can help with Christmas in Riverside should report to the Police Station at 5:45pm tonight in uniform.
Project Santa:  It’s the most wonderful time of the year! Doesn’t it make you want to help others?  Project Santa’s homeroom change collection has begun and will continue through Friday, 12/14.  Please bring in donations to help ensure every child has a happy holiday.  Thank you!

Seniors:  Have you been waiting 4 years to play against the H.S. Faculty in the Project Santa game?  If so the wait is over!  If you don’t have a varsity letter, are academically eligible, and not currently on the basketball team please come to a brief meeting on Tuesday, 12/11 @ 2pm to sign up.  See Ms. Downey with any questions.
Service Hours:  Any student in need of service hours and is available Saturday the 15th at noon please see Mrs. Hunter.

Student/Faculty Game:  Students don’t forget to make your fifty cent donation to your homeroom teacher by 12/19 so you can attend the Senior/Faculty game on 12/21.  See Ms. Downey with any questions.
Guidance
Seniors:  Please remember to fill out the Transcript Request Form (Pink form) after applying to colleges.  Guidance will need at least a week to send out transcripts prior to deadlines.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio with any questions.

Seniors will need to sign up prior to taking the Accuplacer on January 15th.  Come to guidance to register for RCBC. 
Happy Birthday…Morgan Shank, Kayla Small, and Brandon Sullivan
